
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

21st October 2021 
 

RE: Free School Meal Vouchers 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The Local Authority has recently received notification of funding that will be made available to 
support Free School Meal vouchers for the holidays for this term.  
 
As notification from central government is later than planned, the LA won’t have time to 
arrange distribution prior to the half term break.  
 
The vouchers will therefore be distributed after half term and will cover October half term and 
the Christmas holiday period too.  
 
Vouchers will be received later next half term. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
EPHS 
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